
 
 

East Longmeadow Historical Commission 
Minutes of the Monthly Meeting of Monday September 13, 2021 
 
Location: Little Red School House, 35 School Street, East Longmeadow, MA 01028 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Present were commissioners: Bruce Moore, John Makara , Nancy Heath, Tom Behan and new 
members Ken Hancock and Andrea Driscoll were introduced. 
 
Visiting the meeting was: John Fitzpatrick 
 
The minutes of the June 14th meeting were read & reviewed. 
Motion to accept the minutes was made by John Makara and seconded by Tom Behan. 
*No Treasures Report was given at this time. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Discussions to organize the Library Historical Room continued and it was agreed upon to meet 
9/27/2021 to discuss the process and continue organizing. The transcribing of old cassette tapes 
was discussed and Tom Behan has agreed to look into restoration methods.  
 
New Business: 
 

1. Motion to designate Ralph Cooley ELHC Representative C.P.C. Member was made by John 
Makara and seconded, all in favor and the motion passed.  

2. A letter from Town Clerk Jeanne Quaglietti asking for the Historical Commissions support 
with regards to the C.P.C Records Management Project at Town Hall was read by John 
Makara. Motion to endorse the project was made by John Makara and seconded, all in 
favor and the motion passed. 

3. Pine Knoll Recreation Area Dedication. Ceremony was discussed. Bruce Moore brought 
pictures to share with some stories, as usual!  

4. 2008 Redstone Lake photo’s were shared followed by discussion and more facts and stories 
shared.  

 
Adjournment: Motion to adjourn was made by John Makara at 7:27 and seconded, all in favor and 
the motion passed. 
 
Next Meeting: October 11, 2021 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tom Behan (Acting Secretary) 


